
 

 
 

(Rescheduled) Semi-Annual Disclosure Call Invitation 
 

According to Appendix D – “Form of the Continuing Disclosure Agreement” of the Series 2016A 
bonds, the Antelope Valley Healthcare District (District) is required to host a semi-annual investor 
conference call within 45 days after the date the District posts its Quarterly Report for the six 
months period ending 12/31/2021. The quarterly information for December 2021 and the June 
2021 audit are available on DACBOND.com. 
 
The District has scheduled this call for March 29, 2022 at 10:00am Pacific Time. This call was 
originally scheduled for the previous week but needed to be rescheduled. 
 
Edward Mirzabegian, the District Hospital’s CEO will facilitate this meeting and Fred Vitello, the 
District Hospital’s CFO and Nathan Dean the District Hospital’s Vice President of Strategy & 
Investments will participate on the call. The call will be recorded and available for playback. 
 
Call instructions -   
 
Meeting phone number: 657-204-3241 
Meeting ID: 663 275 53#  
 


